
 
Re: Harvest Appeal 2023 

22 September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers   
 As our Harvest Appeal this year we would like to encourage all of our pupils to think particularly about our three 
school values of Kindness, Positivity and Respect. We think that the idea of donations embodies these values perfectly 
and we are therefore launching our Harvest Appeal 2023. 
 
We will be collecting donations to support the charity Grace Food Bank. Their mission statement is: “Helping give hope 
to those in need”. They work particularly with those people living in the S8 and S17 postcodes and close surrounding 
areas.  Their website can be accessed by clicking here. 

If you would like to donate please feel free to add items to the box on the stage in the playground on any morning 
but especially on the dates listed below for your year group so that our giving is spread out throughout the Harvest 
Season. We will then ensure that they are delivered to Grace Food Bank. 

Tuesday 3rd October Y5 

Thursday 5th  October  Reception 

Friday 6th  October Y3 

Tuesday 10th  October Y2 

Thursday 12th  October Y4 

Friday 13th  October Y1 

Y6 please feel free to add your donations on any of the above dates 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
Guy Willatt 
Deputy Head 

 We are currently shortest of : 

 

Instant Mashed potato 

Jars of pasta sauce 

Jam 

Soup 

Corned beef and other tinned meat 

Coffee 

Rice/microwave rice 

Tinned pasta 

Biscuits 

Shampoo 

Laundry powder/capsules 

We don't have any surpluses at the moment and every single packet, tin or jar 

will be very gratefully received! 

 

https://gracefoodbanksheffield.org.uk/

